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May 3, 2012 

 
TO:  Dr. Randy Liepa 
                      Superintendent  
 
FROM: Andrea Oquist 
  Director of Elementary Programs 
 
SUBJECT: Full Day Kindergarten Program Video 
 
The Full Day Kindergarten Program video is ready to present to our Board of Education.  
The video has been a developed with the input of our kindergarten teachers, elementary 
principal representatives, the Academic Services Department, and Ken McMullen in the 
Communications Department.  
 
The video outlines the curricular offerings and learning opportunities which will be 
provided in our full day kindergarten program to be implemented for the 2012-2013 
school year.  
 
Please consider adding this item to the Instruction portion of the May 7, 2012 Board of 
Education meeting.  Thank you for considering this request.  

 
 


